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APPLIES TO  
All parties currently utilising Accepted Generic Traffic Management Plans (TMP) on the CCC network. 

PURPOSE 
To remind industry of the update to Generic TMPs process which came into effect 1 February 2021.  

NEW GENERIC TMP FLOW CHART 
In November 2020 CTOC introduced a new Generic TMP flow chart for “Use of Generic Traffic 

Management Plans (TMPs) In Conjunction with My Worksites - Version 3.0 November 2020.” This is a 

reminder that the effective date for all Accepted Generic TMPs to be utilising the new flow chart was 1 

February 2021.  

Although CTOC has now been disestablished, effective 31 January 2021, the CCC TTM team position 

aligns with the original bulletin. This is also the case for any other previous CTOC policies and guidelines, 

until such time as they are updated in the future.   

 

See link below to print or download the new flow chart 

https://ccc.govt.nz/assets/Documents/Transport/Working-on-our-roads/TMP/Use-of-Generic-TMPs-

Flow-Diagram.pdf 

REASON FOR UPDATE TO PROCESS 

 The new flow chart has been updated to remove confusion between contractors utilising Generic 

TMPs for works associated with a “Maintenance Contract” vs works associated with “Non 

Maintenance Contract” works. The two previous processes have now been combined and there 

will only be a single process for all Generic TMP use moving forward. 

 The new process for Generic TMP utilisation allows greater flexibility for contractors to 

undertake works, it is however imperative that all conditions are met prior to, and during, any 

works being undertaken under an Accepted Generic TMP. 

 Please note that the ability to deploy Traffic Management without entering a Layout or 

submitting a Road Space booking has altered significantly from the traditional use of Generic 

TMPs, which were utilised prior to My Worksites coming into service. This is not a new change 

and has been in place since the start of 2020.  

 An Accepted CAR or WAP is required to be in place prior to works commencing of any nature and 

this is not a new requirement. 

 Please familiarise yourself with the new V3.0 flowchart, if you have any queries contact a 

member of  the CCC TTM Team to discuss 

Date Version Prepared/Updated By Authorised By Detail of amendment/s 

04/02/2021 0.1 Simon Hodges TTM T/L New bulletin for release. 
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